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Oregon could be pioneers in banning this outdated, oppressive practice that harms 

those in the LGBTQ+ community.  

LGBTQ people suffer mental health effects not from being LGBTQ, but because of 

oppressive practices such as conversion therapy, a practice that was created out of 

fear, ignorance and supremacy.  


